
 
 
NDRC: PC32.5 “low-grade” cement standard will be eliminated recently 
 
Department Chief of Industry coordination Department of National Development and 
Reform Commission (“NDRC) Liu Ming said on China International Cement Conference 
held on April 27 that PC32.5 “low-grade” cement standard is expected to be eliminated 
recently. The new standard will improve the quality of cement and other related products 
as well as market supply and demand structure. With the upgrading of consumption and 
industry structure, the measure will also accelerate the elimination of backward enterprise 
with poor quality products by industry upgrading. 
 
(Source: STCN) 
 
 
 
 

 


